
da Maria Luisa Vinci mluisa.vinci@gmail.com  
a anouk.gelan@uhasselt.be 
data 22 novembre 2010 09:52 
oggetto Website login 
proveniente da gmail.com 
  

nascondi dettagli 22/11/10   

Dear Anouk, 
thank you for your email and for your interest in our LeTs project. 
If you are interested in joining the LeTS project as associated partner we can send you your 
personal username and password in order to access the courses. 
I enclose two forms that you should fill in up in case of partnership. 
Please, note that the Associated Partner Letter(WP4.2) should be printed on headed paper. 
Looking forward to hearing from you, 
best regards 
Maria Luisa  
 


